RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION WORKSHOP MEETING September 8, 2016

A Workshop Meeting of the Riverside Township Board of Education was held on Thursday, September 8, 2016 at 6:30 p.m., in the Board Conference Room.

Present were: J. D'Agostino, D. Graf, M. Holak P. Jenkins, J. Mongon, S. Parker (arriving at 6:36 p.m.),

D. Potts, R. Russell, J. Lennon and R. Ehrich

Absent was: A. Lobley and T. McElroy

Mr. Potts led the flag salute.

Mrs. Lennon announced that adequate notice of the meeting had been given to the public by notifying the Burlington County Times and the Courier Post on September 6, 2016 and posted at the Riverside Town Hall.

The board discussed a volunteer football coach who wants to be the assistant coach but has not received substitute certification and having Gregory Mongon approved as an assistant coach at the next board meeting.

The board was told about a donation from the Eagles in memory of Al Wistert.

The board reviewed policies and discussed not having two readings for revised policies.

The board reviewed agenda items.

ADJOURNMENT

On the motion by Mr. Mongon, seconded by Mr. Holak, and carried unanimously, the meeting was adjourned at 6:56 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jodi Lennon Board Secretary